August 2020

Lake Roberta Sediment Trap Upgrade

Water Quality Improvements FY2020; District 5
Estimated cost: $400K

Project Description:

The City of Tampa has contracted with the University of South Florida (USF) College of Engineering to
evaluate stormwater sediment traps throughout the city. The existing Lake Roberta sediment trap at E
Clifton Street does not sufficiently capture all the trash from Nebraska Avenue. It is one of the unit
locations that is being monitored and sampled continuously by USF in order to estimate pollution loads
into the stormwater units as part of the study. USF will review monitoring results and make a
recommendation for the existing sediment trap model. The proposed project will upgrade the existing
sediment trap accordingly to reduce pollutant loading into the lake.
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